
Weekly Eagle News – Head of Schools 
 
My Favorite Parents: 
 
Sunday’s tropical storm led to the cancellation of school on Monday.  I was in early with our maintenance 
team to assess how our campus had held up during the storm.  Most of the issues were minor – some 
branches down, parking lots a mess of debris, a few leaks, standing water in the usual places and a roll-
up door that allowed water into a storage area.  We did have an issue with our playground turf on the 
lower school that was fairly significant in that it would have been a safety concern for students, but 
thankfully was straightforward to fix (with the time available). 
 
The first week of school has been great.  There is a positive spirit, great and growing interactions 
between teachers and students and a zeal for learning.  We put together this video to capture some of the 
excitement of the first day. 
 
Announcing Fellowship Fridays: Please stop by Building A at the Lower School for a cup of morning 
coffee as we introduce Fellowship Fridays taking place the 1st & 3rd Friday of every month @ 7:45am!  
Inaugural gathering will be on Friday, September 1st.   
 
Enjoy your week! 
 
Brian 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wh3ihfB0yXM
https://www.redlandschristian.org/parents/resources-for-all-eagle-families/fellowship-fridays

